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18th March, 2022 
Ref: 000191 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following their ‘Love in a Box’ Christmas Shoebox Appeal, the Rotary Club of Derby is joining 
again with the charity Teams4U in an appeal for essential items for people affected by the 
crisis in Ukraine. Teams4U have supported people living in poverty in Eastern Europe for many 
years and have trusted hauliers and local partners on the ground there, who know how to get 
items to where they are most needed. 
 
Items that the charity are requesting are: 
 

Nappies Sanitary products Baby/disinfectant 
wipes 

First aid 
kits/bandages/plasters 

Non-prescription 
painkillers 

Toiletries e.g. soap, 
shampoo 

Hair brushes – NEW Socks and underwear 
– NEW 

Torches and 
batteries 

Tooth brushes and 
toothpaste 

Blankets – good 
condition 

Crayons and 
colouring books 

Non-perishable food (pasta, rice etc). – NO 
TINS OR BABY FOOD  

NO clothes or footwear  

 
If you would like to support the appeal, please bring items into school in a carrier bag. Your 
child will be asked to drop their bag into our school collection box on arrival through the main 
school gate in the mornings.  
 
We will be arranging for all of the items to be collected by the Rotary Club on 
Wednesday, 23rd March so please ensure that your donations have been dropped off by then.   
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach           Headteacher 
 
 


